Mr. Entin's testimony at the panel hearings on Federal Tax Reform is to be

applauded.   The importance of having a neutral taxation base, particularly

the potential for growth  in savings, investments, added jobs, higher wages, added family income, and U.S. economic expansion was clearly and objectively presented.  

I hope the panel will seriously consider the merits of his argument for reforming the Federal Tax system with a consumption based tax system. Thank you.
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